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This Senate bill 767 is not in the public’s interest or in the interest of better education. 

Charter schools have always been an improvement above the traditional public 

schools. I have 5 grown children, 4 educated in public schools and 1 educated in a 

charter school K-8 up until high school. The freedom of parents to choose the best for 

their children’s education is at the bedrock of a free society. This bill ONLY restricts 

that freedom further by making the school district the deciding entity in the future of a 

charter school. And The school district has only one interest and that is reducing their 

competition in the education marketplace. If they can’t provide what a charter school 

provides, they should figure out why and change, but NOT be enabled to throttle a 

charter school doing a better job.  

Very sincerely, 

Ronald Wiggins  


